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Work Conference 

Noticeboard 5 

This international working conference for feminist researchers, writers, 
lecturers and practitioners in industry, commerce, HE/FE, consultancy 
and the professions will enable women-centred decisionmakers and 
administrators to explore common themes, examine inherent conflicts 
and to look at our own theoretical developments and practical strategies 
in employee relations, systems analysis, management, bureaucracy and 
organizational behaviours. For details write to Sandra Oliver, Faculty 
Office, Thames Polytechnic, Oakfield Lane, Dartford, Kent DAl 2SZ. 

Apologies to Lesley Doyal 

The Feminist Review collective sends sincere apologies to Lesley Doyal 
both for misspelling her name and for giving inaccurate information in 
the biographical note to her article in Feminist Review No. 27. Lesley 
has recently taken up a position in the Department of Nursing, Health 
and Applied Social Studies at Bristol Polytechnic; she was also one of 
the founders of WHIC, the Women's Health Information Centre. We 
deeply regret the mistakes, and the embarrassment caused. 
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